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January 11, 2021 

 

Via Electronic Mail Only 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301-2429 
 

Re: Docket No. IR 20-166; Investigation into Compensation of Energy Storage 
Projects for Avoided Transmission and Distribution Costs  

 
Dear Ms. Howland: 

As requested by the October 12, 2020, Order of Notice in the above docket, attached 
please find the comments of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. 

  
Pursuant to the Commission’s March 17, 2020, directive, no paper copies will be filed.  
 
Thank you. 
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Michael J. Sheehan 
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